## New Zealand Catholic Education Office

Te Tari Mātauranga Katorika o Aotearoa

16 June 2014

Pamela Arthurs & Staff St Peter's School 11 Fisher Avenue Beckenham Christchurch 8023

Dear Pamela and Staff,

Greetings!!

## SPECIAL CHARACTER REVIEW

Warm congratulations on the Special Character Review which has recently been completed at St Peter's School.

The findings of the review are a credit to you all and to your Board of Trustees.

Thank you for the professional way in which you go about your task of ensuring St Peter's School is unabashedly Catholic in the education it delivers.

You can take encouragement in what you are achieving. THANK YOU!

With support and best wishes.

Sincerely,

Patrick J. Lynch

Chief Executive Officer